
I strongly oppose this bill and all of its contents. 

Buying and possessing a firearm is a constitutionally protected right to all Oregonians. This bill would give OSP the ability to deny 
that right by removing the already unconstitutional (up t0)3 day time frame to conduct background checks. When would OSP have to 
conduct the time frame? Where is the protection of my rights? Why is this bill even in consideration when all law makers had to take 
an oath to protect the constitution? Why are my lawmakers so determined to make criminals of law abiding citizens?

These concerns have always been in the back of my mind, Along with many other Oregonians. Usually we stand by in silence, but 
that just isn't going to happen anymore. I STRONGLY urge all lawmakers to uphold their oaths of office and kill this bill and any like 
it. Protect our rights, or be removed from office. 


